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COVID-19 Campus Impact Update 
In light of the changes in our society and in accordance with guidance from local, state and federal health officials related to 
COVID-19, Huntington University has taken the following precautions to ensure the safety of our students, faculty, staff and 
community: 

• Spring Break has been extended two days. Classes will resume on Wednesday, March 25, 2020. Classes on and after 
March 25 will take place in an online format. This will continue through April 10. An announcement concerning the 
class format for the remainder of the spring semester will be made before April 10, 2020.  

• Any guests or visitors to campus will need to check in at the Huntington University Welcome Center located in the 
Merillat Centre for the Arts (building #15 on the campus map). 

• RichLyn Library is closed to non-Huntington University audiences. Members of the general public are welcome to use 
our online resources.  

• The PLEX (Merillat Complex & Fieldhouse) is closed to non-Huntington University audiences.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but the health and safety of the Huntington University campus 
community is our upmost concern. We continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation carefully and remain in ongoing 
conversations with local, state, regional and national officials to ensure we are making the best decisions for Huntington 
University.   

 


